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Davis, Meghaan

From: Greg <weneedainquisitor@protonmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 3:59 PM
To: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: RE: Communication Request: Next available slot

The 23rd, please.

Will you link the rules and polices governing the council meeting, please?

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email.

Original Message
On Monday, August 17, 2020 3:47 PM, Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi,

People can only sign up for one communication a month. If you want to speak in September then you
would wait until the next month to speak again. Would you like to speak at the meeting on the 23rd or
the meeting on the 30th?

Thank you –

 

Meghaan Davis
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Hello:

I would like to present a communication to the council. When is the next available spot?

Regarding, Message to the Portland City Auditor

Gregory Horner, 503.358.037

Via internet access

Best regards,

Gregory



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz

2. Ryan

3. Hardesty

4. Eudaly

Wheeler 

Request of Gregory Horner to address Council regarding message to the City 
Auditor  (Communication) 

9/15/2020

Keelan
McClymont
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